
Transcription of letter from Wright to the Free Press, May 1955 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Harold Wynne 
City Editor 
The Free Press 
Colorado Springs 
Colorado 
 
My Dear Harold Wynne:        The Air Force Academy looks to me as if 
another factory moved in where it ought not to be. The design will probably 
be know as Talbott’s Aviary or, more realistically, a factory for birdmen. 
Talbott may be a nice man up in his job, probably so, but that would 
disqualify him from being a good judge of architects and architecture. The 
two are incompatible. 
 
I note that the plan-factory magnate who fathered the opus (I see several 
hands in it) says the chapel needs another year’s study. I suggest ten more 
and then throw it away. When the great art of Architecture comes down to 
this sort of thing–what is the right name for such violation of nature? 
 
The Sanitary Age will have too much such stupid hostility to Nature to 
answer for. 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
Frank Lloyd Wright 

May 20th, 1955 


